
 

   

Gift Shop Hours 

The ACMC Foundation Gift Shop is currently open Tuesdays and Thursdays 10am - 3pm. 
We look forward to seeing you! 

All proceeds from Gift Shop sales are administered by the ACMC Foundation for the benefit of ACMC. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue 04 

MFG Funds GlideScope
Richard Morrison, President and                                                                                           

CEO of Molded Fiber Glass, and the                                                                                         

MFG Foundation recently joined                                                                                      

with Ashtabula County Medical Center                                                                                                    

to help improve patient care.  

The MFG Foundation funded the                                                                                      

purchase of a GlideScope to help                                                                                       

visualize and manage airways during                                                                                     

surgery and other procedures. The                                                                                         

equipment is used by the Anesthesia                                                                                               

team for intubations and bronchoscopes, giving them advanced imaging 

technology to navigate and secure airways. In addition to adding safety for 

patients, the equipment offers enhanced safety and efficiency for caregivers. The 

use of the new GlideScope minimizes close contact during an intubation and 

increases efficiency.  

“Through the generous support of Mr. Morrison and the MFG Foundation, 

surgical patients will now benefit from the safety and advanced technology that 

the GlideScope provides, and for that we are grateful,” said ACMC President and 

CEO Michael Habowski. 

The equipment is used primarily in surgery and is also used to support patient 

care in the Intensive Care Unit and Emergency Department. 

 

The ACMC Foundation will be holding a Designer Purse Bingo event on Saturday 

June 25th, 2022! Join us for brunch, bingo, raffles and more at Andrus Banquet 

Center in Ashtabula. Doors will open at 10am for a brunch buffet, mimosas, 

Bloody Marys, and coffee. 

Tickets are $50 per person. Tables of 8 can be reserved for $400 and includes 

free raffle tickets. Please contact Meghan Miller or use the link below to register 

and learn more about sponsorship opportunities. 

(440) 997-6607 I meghan.miller@acmchealth.org 

 

Purse Bingo 

 

Visit our web page to 

learn more about the 

ACMC Foundation 

and ways to give 

 

                    
Follow Us on 

Facebook! 

         

                         

ACMC Foundation 
2420 Lake Avenue       

Ashtabula, OH 44004                  

(440) 997-6607 

 

 

 

                                

Amazon Smile 

The ACMC Foundation is now 

available as an eligible charity 

on AmazonSmile! Set up is 

simple! Turn on Smile in your 

Amazon account and choose 

“ACMC Foundation” as your 

selected charity. Amazon will 

donate 0.5% of all eligible 

purchases to the ACMC 

Foundation. This money is put 

back into the hospital to help 

fund projects that advance 

patient care, support the 

Caregiver Experience Program 

and more. Make all your 

Amazon purchases 

meaningful! 

mailto:meghan.miller@acmchealth.org
https://www.acmchealth.org/foundation/acmc-foundation/
https://www.facebook.com/ACMC-Foundation-100355405865710
https://res.cloudinary.com/dpmykpsih/image/upload/acmc-site-340/media/e8d3fcfaba1f4c17b57a560b8ceec0d5/sponsorship-and-registration.pdf

